

### Lamb Room Newsletter

## December 2024



#### What We Learned

This month we did so many things related to Winter and Christmas. At circle time, we talked about what we wear when it's cold outside. The children loved telling me what color hat they wore to school. We talked about what we wear on our hands (mittens), head (a hat), on our body to stay warm (a coat), and on our feet (boots). The children learned what is a shoe or a boot. We sang so many songs related to the winter season and practiced our program songs and the motions to go along with the songs. We counted bells, angels, and even reindeer. The children were busy making their parents gifts and snowman popsicles, shiny stars, decorating a Christmas Tree, and creating their own managers. We had fun decorating our classroom Christmas Tree and build a felt snowman. The children wear dressing up like the animals, the angel, in the stable.



I wanted to say thank you for everyone who helped and contributed to the Christmas Party in the classroom to make it fun

#### Jesus Time

The children heard the Christmas story and who is born on Christmas Day: JESUS. We sang "In a Little Stable."

#### Reminders Dates

Dec 23-Jan 3rd Christmas Break Jan 6th Welcome back Jan 20th NO SCHOOL (Martin Luther King Day) Jan 20th-Jan 24th Lutheran week Jan 23rd & Jan 24th NO SCHOOL Parent Teacher Conferences

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!! SEE ALL OF YOU IN 2025



December 2024

#### **Snack Time**

The children had vanilla wafers with frosting and sprinkles



#### **Story Time**

Mrs. Heinz read "The Little Blue Truck's Christmas" to the class.





#### Craft

Ms. Mina and Mrs. Howe took pictures and the children decorated an ornamanet using stickers.





Thank you everyone for helping and contributing to the party!!!!



# LAMB ROOM "MUSIC TOGETHER" FOLLOWING THE CHRISTMAS CLASSROOM PARTY









